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Senator Cathy Giessel, 

I am writing to offer support for Senate Bill 36 to extend the Board of Nursing 

for six years. I am a nurse working in Alaska and this is an important issue. The 

Board of Nursing is needed to keep Alaskans safe and protect their health. The 

regulations regarding the nursing role is crucial at all levels, but especially with 

the APRN role. I am proud of the scope of practice of APRNs have earned in our 

state and would hate to jeopardize their practice. 

Please continue to press for the extension of the Board of Nursing and thank 

you for your support for Alaska nurses! 

Martha Carver 
University of Alaska Anchorage 
mlcarver@alaska.edu 
223-7656 
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